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Use and Storage
	 •  Keep flammable liquids away from heat sources and open 	
	     flames, such as hot water heaters and fireplaces.
	 •  Don’t smoke while using any type of flammable product, 		
	     including nail polish, polish remover, alcohol-based hair 	 	
	     products, and similar cosmetic items.
	 •  Follow instructions on the labels of all flammable liquids and 	
	     other hazardous products carefully to prevent accidents or 	
	     injuries at home.
	 •  Keep hazardous products in their original containers, and 		
	     never remove labels or instructions.
	 •  Never mix hazardous products. They might react, ignite, or 	
	     explode when combined.
	 •  Never leave household hazardous products or waste within 	
	     reach of children or pets.
	 •  Go green! Look for environmentally friendly products or search 	
	     online for simple recipes using natural ingredients.

Disposal
	 •  Never dispose of household hazardous waste in your regular 	
	     trash. Once in landfills, these products can potentially 	 	
	     contaminate our source of drinking water.
	 •  Never dump household hazardous waste on the ground, 	 	
	     down storm drains, or into toilets, drains, or sinks. It can seep 	
	     into groundwater and waterways, contaminating lakes, the 	
	     ocean, and local beaches.
	 •  Orange County residents can dispose of household hazardous 	
	     waste items for FREE at any Orange County House Hazardous 	
	     Waste Collection Center.
	 	 º  Irvine: 6411 Oak Canyon
	 	 º  San Juan Capistrano: 32250 Avenida La Pata
	 	 º  Anaheim: 1071 N. Blue Gum Street
	 	 º  Huntington Beach: 17121 Nichols Street
	 •  For more information, visit oclandfills.com

  

Household hazardous waste includes products that are corrosive or toxic and can catch fire, 
react, or explode under certain circumstances. These products require special care to prevent 
fire, injury, or pollution of the environment.
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